
February 2022 

 

 

OFFICERS 
  

President     Ed Bazor President Elect        Casey Cawthon 
                         903-461-8248                                          903-423-2111 
  
Secretary     Barbara Arrington  Treasurer              Yvette Hudson 
                         (903) 450-3847 Cell                                     (903) 408-7070 Cell 
                                treasurer@netraaca.com 

 

The next meeting will be held at the “The Landmark”  2920 Lee Street on February 27, 
2022. The Board will meet at 2:00 PM followed by the membership at 3:00 PM.  

 

Mark Your Calendars! 

 

Date/Time What Location/Meet at 

     March 31- April 2  Greenville  Swap Meet  Hunt County Fair Grounds 

 April 2nd 8AM-2PM  Swap meet car show   Hunt County Fair Grounds 

April 28-30th  Pate Swap Meet  Texas Motor Speedway 

 Feb 27th  3PM  Club Meeting  Landmark on Lee 2920 Lee St. 

 March 27th  3PM  Club Meeting  Landmark on Lee 2920 Lee St. 

 April 24th  3PM  Club Meeting  Landmark on Lee 2920 Lee St. 

 May 22nd 3PM  Club Meeting  Landmark on Lee 2920 Lee St. 

 June 26th  3PM  Club Meeting   Landmark on lee 2920 Lee St. 



  July 31st  3PM  Club Meeting  Landmark on Lee  2920 Lee St. 

  August 28th  3 PM  Club Meeting  Landmark on Lee  2920 Lee St. 

 

Roster Update 
                     New rosters will passed out at the February meeting.  

 

                                                          Randy & Shelia Turner   
                                                         1239 Red Oak Cl  
                                                         Farmersville, TX 75442 

                                                         Vernon Denman  
                                                         1105 Joanne Circle  
                                                         Greenville, TX 75402    

                                                        Chris & Tanya Kobaly  
                                                        1837 State Highway 69 S  
                                                        Greenville, TX 75402 
 
 

NEWSLETTER DEADLINE: 

  

The next newsletter deadline is noon on the second Sunday of the month,  

March 13, 2022.  Please contact   Russell Gray rgray@geusnet.com  

 

 

 

 

 

 



Note from the President  

Ed Bazor here. This is my first opportunity to introduce myself to the club as your President. I am excited 
about this year and hope that everyone else is also. I am calling this year “back on the road again”. 

2021 was a very interesting year for our club and for each of us. I look to 2022 as being a very productive 
year for the club. It is my hope that we will be able to get back on track with club business. 

We plan on having a driving tour each month and invite everyone to come out with us and experience 
what the different locations has to offer. 

As your club president, I want each of you to enjoy the club and participate as much as you can. We will 
be having our monthly drawings again, so drive your old cars and wear your name tags.  

Please let me know if you have anything you want discussed with the board and with the general 
membership. The board and I are here to serve. 

If you are reding this, it means the running board is back up and running. Please let the editors, Harold 
Wyatt and Russell Gray, know of any stories you have or pictures you want to share with us all. 

Again, welcome to 2022 and let’s get “back on the road again”. 

 

 

CONGRATULATIONS! 

At the Jan 23rd of 2022 meeting,  

The Nametag Winner was Rich Sasek 

and The “I Drove My Car” winner was  Bill Barr 

  

SUNSHINE REPORT 
  

Our prayers are with those who are working hard to recover, and  

a special prayer for those who have obstacles to overcome. 

  

                                        John Martyn is at home and recovering.  

 



  

                        Texas Tour Planning Committee  

 
It was a cold December morning sitting in a car waiting for the group to show.  We were expecting 
10 to 12 couples to travel to Tanglewood Resort.  Five cars did show for the departure, with only 
one hardy sole, Cheryl Martyn, driving a 57 Chevy. Just as a point of information, it was later 
learned her heater wasn't working.  Also attending this tour were the Bazors, the Grays, the 
Baileys, and the Stemens 
 
The drive was uneventful with only on problem.  'GPS' and the street address showed the resort 
as being located way down the hill.  After a couple of turn arounds and asking a biker where to go 
next, we continued up the winding road.  The resort covers over 600 acres next to Lake Texoma 
and has 222 rooms available. Plenty to house the 2025 Texas Tour volunteers and participants.  
 
Our first stop was to have lunch in the pool side lounge. The meal was hot and very good. The 
staff was right there to refill our drinks. 
 
After light conversations about the amities of Tanglewood we left on a walking tour of the 
Ballroom, other meeting facilities on the main floor and then went up to the 8th floor tower to 
check out the views.  This would be a great place to have an over-night tour for the club as well. 
No, no one went swimming even though the pool was heated.  
No one else showed up so we all left to lunch in Bonham at Braum's, one of our regular stopping 
locations. 
Sorry I haven't any pictures to add. Feel free to add any other content you wish. 
 
Roger                                     
 
 

                               Swap Meet News 
 
 
 
Happy New Year everyone!  We are seven short weeks away from our number one fundraiser of 
the year, March 31 - April 2.  We need to have everyone signup for a job (or jobs) at the 
Greenville Swap Meet.  Richard Bailey is in need of parking workers during the duration of the 
meet, as well as a volunteer to shadow him and start learning/assuming the duties of his 
committee position. 
 
When a committee member asks for your assistance, please step up and take on the task! 
 
The Greenville Swap Meet and Car Show have historically provided significant funds for our 
tours, meeting facilities, party’s, and our annual banquet in December.  Your help is needed to 
continue this tradition, so please volunteer! 
 
 
Bob Arrington 



 
 

 
 



 
 
 
 

 
 

                               Outgoing 2021 board members  
 From left, Roy Studinski, Secretary Barbara Arrington, President Theresa 
Hockett, Treasurer Yvette Hudson, Mary Jackson, Casey Cawthon  Ed 
Bazor  ( Not pictured Russell Gray ) 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

       Date/Time   What   Location Contact Info 

 Feb-26 / 9AM-  
1PM 

Car Show 
Sponsored by Cars 
& Coffee Sulphur 
Springs    Sulphur 
Springs, TX 

First Baptist Church 
116 Oak Ave. Sulphur 
Springs Tx. 

Contact 
www.facebook.com/carsandcoffeess 

Flyer below  

Feb-25-27 Decatur Swap Meet  
 Wise County Fair 
Grounds 3101 FM 51  
Decatur Tx 

For spaces call Donna 940-389-0054 

March-11-12 
Lewis Auto Swap 
Meet 

1st Monday Grounds 

Canton Tx  
 Flyer below 

March-12 9AM-
2PM 

Canton Car Show 
1st Monday 
Grounds 

 Contact: Ron Gorman    903-253-3213 

Flyer below  

March 12 Cooper Cruise In Downtown Cooper  Flyer below 

March 13 Wolfe City Cruise Downtown Wolfe City Contact: 903-650-7562 Danny Pate 



 
 

                                         2022 Board Members 
 From left,  Harold Wyatt, Roy Sudinski, Secretary Barbara Arrington, 
Treasurer Yvette Hudson, Casey Cawthon, President Ed Bazor Antonio 
Acasta, ( Not pictured Russell Gray ) 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 

                                New Lifetime Members 
          Bob and Barbara Arrington and Roger and Pat Stemen 
 
 
 
 

AREA CAR SHOWS 
EVENT INFORMATION IS ALWAYS SUBJECT TO CHANGE 

  

 



 







 

 



 


